
June 1, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

As the parent of a student attending a school that receives federal funds under the “No Child Left Behind” 
Act, you have the right to know the professional qualifications of each of your child’s teachers.  You have 
the right to ask for the following about each of your child’s teachers: 

Whether the teacher is certified by the state of Kansas to teach the grades and subjects he or she 
teaches;

Whether the teacher is teaching under an emergency or other provisional certificate; 

The teachers college major; 

Whether the teacher has any advanced degrees and, if so, the subject of those degrees; 

Whether aides or paraprofessionals provide services to your child and, if so, the qualifications or the 
aide or paraprofessional. 

If you would like to receive any or all of this information, please contact the USD 320 Superintendent at 
1008 8th St., Wamego, Kansas, 66547; phone 785-456-7643. 

Wamego USD 320, a progressive and committed school district, in a cooperative effort with families and community, will educate 
students to be responsible, problem-solving citizens who produce quality work in their pursuit of excellence by offering relevant, 
academically challenging, and diverse learning experiences.
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